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30 January 2025 

IPHC CIRCULAR 2025-002 

SUBJECT: REPORT OF THE 30th SESSION OF THE IPHC PROCESSOR ADVISORY 
BOARD (PAB030) 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

In accordance with Rule 15 (Reports and Records) of the IPHC Rules of Procedure (2024), I am pleased 
to provide you with the final Report of the 30th Session of the IPHC Processor Advisory Board (PAB030), 
held in Vancouver, BC, Canada (28-29 January 2025). 

The report is available for download from the IPHC website: 

• 30th Session of the IPHC Processor Advisory Board (PAB030) 

 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

David T. Wilson, Ph.D.  
Executive Director, IPHC  

 
Attachments:  
Nil 

https://www.iphc.int/uploads/2025/01/IPHC-2025-PAB030-R-Report-of-the-PAB030.pdf
https://www.iphc.int/meetings/pab030/

